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CITY OF SANTA ROSA 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 

ORDINANCE OF THE COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF SANTA ROSA AMENDING 

SECTIONS 11-08.060 AND VARIOUS SECTIONS OF CHAPTER 11-24 OF THE SANTA 

ROSA CITY CODE PERTAINING TO PARKING 

 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be conducted by the City Council on 

Tuesday June 6, 2017, at or after 5:00 p.m., in the City Council Chamber, City Hall, 100 

Santa Rosa Avenue, Santa Rosa.  The purpose of the public hearing will be to receive public 

comment and recommendations prior to the City Council acting on a proposed amendment to 

City Code Sections 11-08.060 and City Code Sections 11-24-010 through 11-24.140 to 

transfer authority and duties formerly held by the Directors of Economic Development and 

Housing and Transit and Parking to the Chief Financial Officer or Parking Manager, to 

clarify parking regulations, and to make changes needed to implement City Council 

progressive parking policies and related fee structures.  This amendment to the City Code is 

exempt from the California Environmental Quality Act pursuant to Section 15378.   

 

Comments and questions may be directed to Kim Nadeau, Parking Manager, Finance 

Department,  City of Santa Rosa, 90 Santa Rosa Avenue, Santa Rosa, CA 95404, telephone 

(707) 543-3464 and e-mail knadeau@srcity.org.   

 

Daisy Gomez, City Clerk, City of Santa Rosa 
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